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20th November 2020  

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am very pleased to inform you after some time, the Designated Academy Sponsor for 

our school has now been confirmed by the Regional Schools Commissioner and the 

Department for Education. 

 

From April 2021, Turves Green Boys’ School will become part of the Matrix Academy 

Trust.  We will become part of a trust with a strong track record of school improvement 

who work tirelessly to ensure the success of all their pupils and schools based on a 

shared belief in a "No excuses" culture.  The trust has high expectations of all pupils and 

staff and supports traditional values, ensuring pupils experience high quality teaching 

underpinned by high expectations in standards of behaviour and attendance. 

 

Matrix Academy Trust have a common belief that no child should fail; a commitment to 

improving the life chances of all pupils; the belief that the sharing of ideas will result in 

improved pupil achievement and the ability to create leaders of the future, both in staff 

and in pupils. 

 

Having met several times now with the trust CEO, Dame Maureen Brennan, I am 

genuinely excited by the opportunities now available to support our school to the next 

stage in its improvement journey.  Certainly, other schools have benefitted greatly from 

becoming part of the trust, the geographically closest to us being Dame Elizabeth 

Cadbury School. 

 

You will of course have many questions which I will be able to answer fully in due 

course.  I am completely confident that in the meantime, now that the future of our 

school is finally secure, Matrix Academy Trust will immediately start to support and 

enhance the quality of education your son deserves going forward further and I will 

continue to work tirelessly to ensure this is realised. 

 

Dame Maureen Brennan will write to you shortly and further details about the trust can 

be found via this link:  https://www.matrixacademytrust.co.uk/ 

 

If you have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me at the 

school. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mr Inglis 

Head of School 
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